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BUSINESS MISSION TO NIGERIA 

 

The strong response to our announcement of the first Business Mission to 

Nigeria augurs well for the future of the Greek-Nigerian relations. 

The interest of several companies from a wide spectrum of economic sectors 

requires a special calibration of the organization of the Mission which should 

include a broad inclusiveness and concision of the programme in a pleasant 

productive climate.  

Following consultations between the Embassy and the Hellenic African 

Chamber it was decided to reschedule the mission by two months,   from this 

November to 15 and 16 January of 2015. 

As it was announced, the Embassy of Nigeria will organize a meeting , 

followed by a reception, for all those interested in the Mission where the 

Ambassador will discuss with the participants the business prospects of Greek 

entrepreneurs in Nigeria as well the programme and the logistics of the 

Mission. 

You are invited for this meeting on 22 October at the embassy, in Filothei , 17 

Streit street at 17.30.  Kindly confirm your participation to the Hellenic 

African Chamber and to the Embassy by 17 October. Τel. 210-72.97.711 
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